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August 13,1923.

F.B.Bagshaw.Bsq 
Suite 2,Temple Building, 
11th Avenue,
Regina,3ask.

» »

My dear Mr. Bagshayr,
Thank you very much for your letter 

The harmonious outcome of the littleof August 6th. 
difference of opinion regarding the Last Post Fund is 
most satisfactory indeed,and I may say gives great pleasure 
to those of us in Montreal.s

.

I note your, suggestion regarding the 
setting aside of certain Canteen Money for the work of 
our organisation • I shall bear it in mind and bring it up 
before the Dominion Executive at their next meeting which 
takes* place some time during the Autumn.

Host heartily reciprocating your 
good wishes on my own behalf and on behalf of my wife,
I am,

a

Ever yours faithfully,
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